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LOCAL 301 AROUND THE UNION
1. Local 301 Members supporting the 31,000 Striking workers of the
UFCW (Stop & Shop) A) Bobby Doherty, Mail Handler Branch 103, 
B) Sean Sweeney Local 301 Vice President C) Charlie Masterson, Mail 
Handler Branch 18. 2. Three Generations of Mail Handlers Local 301, 
Southern Maine P&DC; Jesse DeGuzman (pictured Left) received his 
55-year Government Service Award. He is pictured with his son, Dana 
DeGuzman (pictured center) and Grandson Tyler DeGuzman (pictured 
right). 3. Massachusetts AFL-CIO meeting pictured (l-r) Local 301 
President Dan St. Marie and AFL-CIO Treasurer Liz Shuler. 4. Local 
301 Vice President Sean Sweeney reads the names of the fallen at the 
Workers Memorial Day Ceremony at the Massachusetts State House 
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LOCAL 307 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
Local 307 held its Council Meeting. On hand for the meeting were: Top row 
(l-r) John Roche Branch President, Trevell Fleming SEBM, Billy Genia Local 307 
Treasurer, Jim Haggerty Local 307 President, Mike Mendez Branch President, Erik 
Stevenson Local 307 Vice President, Michael Hora National Secretary-Treasurer, 
Paul Hogrogian National President. Front row (l-r) June Harris Central Region Vice 
President and Local 306 President, Ladonna Hardy Local 307 Recording Secretary 
and Ursula Patterson Branch President. 

LOCAL 305 INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS
National-Secretary Treasurer Michael Hora o�ciates ceremony and installation of 
Local 305 O�cers at local’s Richmond VA headquarters

LOCAL 333 STEWARD WORKSHOP
Central Region Vice President and Local 306 President June Harris and (not pictured) Eastern Region Vice President 
and Local 308 President John Gibson joined Local 333 President Randy Krueger for the Local 333 Steward Workshop.
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LOCAL 318 AROUND THE UNION
A) Royal Palm P&DC Town Hall Meeting with Postmaster General Megan Brennan. B) Local 318 Advance 
Stewards Training for the Gulf Atlantic District. The training was conducted on April 16-18, 2019 in 
Jacksonville, FL by Local 318 President Nick Mosezar, Local 318 Vice President Ira Edelstein, Local 
318 Treasurer Joyce Weber and NPMHU Southern Region VP and Local 318 Executive Board Member 
Lawrence Sapp. The Gulf Atlantic District encompasses Pensacola P&DC, Tallahassee P&DC, Gainesville 
P&DC, Jacksonville GMF and Jacksonville NDC. C) Local 318 Advance Stewards Training Seminar 
on May 14–16, 2019 in Tampa, FL. This training consisted of stewards in the Suncoast District that 
include the USPS Processing & Distribution Centers in Ft. Myers, Manasota, Tampa, Ybor City, Orlando, 
Seminole and Mid Florida.
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LOCAL 304 TRAINING
National Trainer and Eastern Region Vice President John Gibson, National Trainer and South Region Vice 
President Lawrence Sapp along with CAD Regional Director Eugene Horton joined Local 304 President 
William McLemore for the Local 304 Training.

LOCAL 300 SWEARING IN
Peter Letizia new Mid-Hudson Branch President,  
sworn in by Local 300 President Kevin Tabarus.
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